
High School Board Report June 20, 2022

1. Congratulations to the Girls’ Golf Team for placing second as a team.  We also had two
entries into the Coed golf tournament.

2. Thanks to the cooks for helping to provide lunches for our students over the summer!
This program will ensure our students have a good summer and are ready for learning in
the fall.

3. We had a good end of the year with staff and students.  Staff and students are looking
forward to a summer break and then having a great return in the fall!

4. We have several students taking advantage of summer school this summer in person
during the month of June in person.  Several students are behind in credits due to this past
year and will continue to work on earning credit virtually the month of July and August
before returning on August 23rd.

5. Freshman Orientation is August 17th from 6pm-7pm in the HS/MS Cafeteria.  Students
will be meeting with upperclassmen mentors.  Parents will also have the opportunity to
learn about high school and how to prepare students for the next steps after high school.

6. The trap shooting team placed second in the E-League among all schools in the state of
Iowa.  This is a team trophy that looks at performances at each meet the entire year
between squads.  They also placed 6th in the state competition.  Kayla Holschlag was
first in the E-League, second at State, and named Captain of the Ladies All State team!



7. The New Hampton FFA held the first Annual Bb Svec Tractor Ride on June 12th.  There
were 13 tractors that we on the ride that left from the Airport.  It was great to see the
support of the students and the FFA Alumni for helping to provide this great event.  Also
a big thanks to everyone that donated items.


